
VCSC Meeting Minutes, March 9 2022                                                            

The meeting was called to order at 11:20 AM by President Jim  

Moore.   There were 34 attendees.   Welcome to our new  

Members Michael Garelick and Rick Scholz!   Glad to have you  

aboard.   On 2-22-22 members Charlie Ryia and Vicki Dahlquist 

were married in a small ceremony.   Congratulations!!  We love  

you both. 

Ed Whetstone shared with us his experience buying his white 

C8 at Cayocos (?) in New Jersey.   He mentioned the scanty  

customer service but he DID get it at MSRP!! 

David Cervelli reviewed the club trip to Ray’s Garage – Ray really  

rolled out the red carpet for us.   Ron Lederer and Jim Moore  

got a ride in the ’35 Packard V12 worth “25K”(riiiiiight)  Welcome also to new members Don Bail and Sally Kierstead.   

We’re glad to have you!    The “longevity award” (years in club, not age!)  was presented to Jim and Jan Boyce, who have 

been members for over 30 years! 

 

OLD BUSINESS – Happy Birthday to all our March members!  Gina and Barb checked out The Castaway and a few other 

venues for the Christmas party this year.   Dinner at the Castaway would be $70 - $130 per person.   I think we should 

keep looking……   We are still penciled in at the AirTel, but could use some help, if anyone is available. 

 

NEW BUSINESS – Ken Kochanski had an appendectomy and he is doing well.   Mary Mazzuca had Covid – hope it wasn’t 

a bad case!   Joe And Vicki Martin are doing well. 

 

AROUND THE BOARD 

 

PRESIDENT – nothing to report 

VICE PRESIDENT – nothing to report 

SECRETARY – The new roster is being updated and will be out soon.   If there are any members who are not listed, please 

let Vicki S. or Loretta L. know so we can add you. 

TREASURER – The kitty is very healthy! 

PRODUCTS – T-shirts need a minimum order of 24.   Can be long- or short-sleeved, see Nanci Braunschweiger.   She can 

order letterman’s jackets as well.   There are a few anniversary T-shirts left too. 

FEATURE EDITOR – Our website host changed the security access and we’re temporarily locked out!!! 

HISTORIAN – Supercar Sunday is tomorrow, 3/10/22.   We will be visiting the Nethercutt Museum today. 

NEWSLETTER EDITOR – David Cervelli has put out several newsletters, you can find them on our website. 

SERGEANT-AT-ARMS – nothing to report 

EVENTS – Kurt Statts:   We will leave at 12:30 for the 30-minute caravan to the Nethercutt. Our tour is t 1:30 PM, tickets 

are $10 each.   April will be a poppy run and a tour of the Musical Highway – Name That Tune!   May will be a poker run, 

thank you Ron! 

 

-RAFFLE-   $158 in ticket sales! 

DINNER DRAW – the Cervellis!  You guys must have the luck of the Irish. 
NAME BADGE - $10.  Jack Matukas was the winnr, but not present.  Next drawing will before $15. 
 
There being no further discussion, the meeting was adjourned at 12:15 PM. 
 

Minutes submitted for corrections/approval by Secretary   Vicki Stanton 

 


